PARENTS/CARERS, YOU ARE
INVITED TO OUR YEAR R FAMILY
SHIELD AFTERNOON.

TUESDAY 30" SEPTEMBER

14.40 — 15:15

YEAR R CLASSROOMS

YOU ARE INVITED INTO SCHOOL TO CREATE A FAMILY
SHIELD WITH YOUR CHILD. WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO FIND
PICTURES OF WHAT YOU LOVE TO DO AS A FAMILY, PLACES
YOU LOVE, RELATIVES, PETS ETC TO BRING IN WITH YOU ON
THE DAY.

THE SHIELD WILL REMAIN IN SCHOOL FOR THE WEEK FOR
THE CHILDREN TO USE WHEN DISCUSSING FAMILIES AS
PART OF OUR ‘GETTING TO KNOW YOU’ TOPIC.

WE ASK FOR ONLY ONE ADULT PER CHILD TO ATTEND DUE
TO LIMITED SPACE.



